
                 Town of Hudson New Hampshire  
                Recreation Committee  

                 October 1, 2020 Minutes  

 

 

TTHE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:31PM WITH PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 

 

 
Attendees Present:  
Keith Bowen      Eric Horton  
Chrissy Peterson Tom Barrett   
Bob Iannaco       Sean O’Neil 
Selectman Kara Roy  Sue Laroche 

 
 

Attendees Absent: 
Grace Kennedy  
    
    

PAST MINUTES 
 

Meeting minutes for March 2020 provided by Chrissy Peterson 

 Consideration for March 2020  Meeting minutes pass 5-0 

 

 

Public Input 
None 
 

 

Report of Officers 
None 

 

 

 

THE MEETING WAS CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:34PM WITH PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE. 

 



 
Report of Sub Committees 
 

 Future Project Sub Committee 
 Nothing to report at this time 

 

 Softball Sub Committee 
➢ Nothing to report at this time 

 

 After School Sub Committee 
➢ Nothing to report at this time   

 

 

Director’s Report 
 

Department Events During Shutdown Recap–  
 Father Daughter Dance, Summer Program, Bunny Breakfast, Comedy Show, Adult Softball, 

Lacrosse, Teen Dances and all Senior Center programming.  
 

 

 

Programs in Response to Covid-19 
 Virtual Recreation Page  

 Kindness Rocks Hudson 

 Chalk your Walk Hudson 

 Senior Center members Wellness Checks 

 Easter Bunny Ride By 

 We Drive to You Food drive 

 Laser Show 

 Fall Soccer 

 Tennis in the Parks 

 Fright Ride 

 

 
 
 

 

Old Business 

None 



 

New Business 

 

None  

 
 

Election of Officers 
None 

 
 

Closing Remarks 
 
 
Sean O’Neil -Welcomes Chrissy as the new Director. 
 
Sue LaRoche – Welcomes Chrissy and looks forward to new ideas.  Also thanks Dave Yates for his years of 
service. 
 
Eric Horton – Thanks Chrissy and Dave for creativity and coming up with new ideas during the pandemic 
for the public. 
 
Bob Iannaco – Echoes fellow member’s comments, and agrees with the selectmen’s decision on the new 
director.  Looks forward to getting back to normal. 
 
Tom Barrett – Welcomes Chrissy.  Comments on the new Tennis in the Parks Program.  His sons 
participate in it and are really enjoying it.   
 
Selectmen Roy – Thanks the Rec Department for their handwork during this difficult time.   Reminds the 
public about the election and the importance to get out there and vote. 
 
Keith Bowen -  Welcomes Chrissy and said he is looking forward to seeing what the Recreation 
Department looks like under Chrissy’s leadership skills.   
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:50pm 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chrissy Peterson 

THIS MEETING CAN BE VIEWED IN ITS ENTIRETY AT THE FOLLOWING 

URL:http://www.hudsonctv.com/Cablecast/Public/Show.aspx?ChannelI

D=3&ShowID=3769 

 

http://www.hudsonctv.com/cablecast/public/show.aspx?channelid=3&showid=3769
http://www.hudsonctv.com/cablecast/public/show.aspx?channelid=3&showid=3769

